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January 9, 2024 

Dear Provider, 

This week, we are sharing the following provider update — see below to learn more. 

Welcome to Sentara Health Plans 
As of January 1, 2024, Optima Health and Virginia Premier consolidated under our new 
name, Sentara Health Plans. Despite the name change, our dedication to delivering top-
quality healthcare remains unwavering.   

As a reminder, please update your accepted insurance lists and all internal collateral to 
reflect our name change to Sentara Health Plans. 

Our core mission, "We Improve Health Every Day," remains unchanged, propelling us 
toward a healthier future. Thank you for your continued support and collaboration. 
  
Sincerely, 
Your Sentara Health Plans Team 


